
From: Valenta, Val
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>
CC: Caldwell, John H <John.Caldwell@SCDMV.net> 

Earley, Jr., Jimmy E. <Jimmy.Earley@SCDMV.net> 
Lake, Steven <Steven.Lake@scdmv.net> 
Phelps, Annie L <Annie.Phelps@scdmv.net> 
Devlin, Lotte <Lotte.Devlin@SCDMV.net>

Date: 3/21/2005 3:18:55 PM
Subject: S.596 proposed changes

Attachments: 0596 Electronic ticketing 03-08-05 Val's mark-up 03-21-05.doc

Marcia,

I have sent these proposed changes to Henry Wengrow at DPS and asked for feedback. In addition, Gary 
Cannon, Legislative Liaison at the Municipal Association called to see whether we had any comments or 
proposed changes to S.596, so I emailed him a copy. Gary looked at them while we were on the phone and 
said he did not see any problem.

John, I told Gary that I would ask you to touch base with him at 933-1203. Gary and Howard Duvall will be 
there on Wednesday, accompanied by officials from the Camden and Hilton Head Island Police Departments, 
for them to testify about why they need to go the electronic route.

Val
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